
 

 
 
 
 

Consultation on the draft SIGN guideline:  
Risk reduction and management of delirium 

Response from the Royal College of Physicians of Edinburgh 
 
 
The Royal College of Physicians of Edinburgh (“the College”) is an independent clinical standard-setting 
body and professional membership organisation, which aims to improve and maintain the quality of patient 
care.  Founded in 1681, we support and educate doctors in the hospital sector throughout Scotland and the 
world with over 12,000 Fellows and Members in 91 countries, covering 30 medical specialties. The College 
is pleased to respond to this call for views from SIGN on the draft guideline on risk reduction and 
management of delirium. 
 
The College is generally supportive of this draft guideline. College Fellows who have reviewed the draft 
consider it to be a very practical and easy to read document which would be beneficial to health 
professionals in their daily work. The draft guideline covers a condition which is often poorly recognised 
and managed, and therefore the College welcomes this document and the likely positive impact it will have 
on patient care.  
 

 
 


